The last regular meeting ef the retireing Beard ef
Trustees, was held en Tuesday night January 3rd,

leeting was ealled te erder gzélthe retireing Chairmwn

kr T Cwelten,

“empers present, Chairman «elten, lhemas, rerkins,

and Wiley, )

Anual repert of the City Clerk was read and approved'w
all members present,

liptieon was made by lr Themas and secended by lr Eerkis
te adjeurn, whieh was carried ,

\
The ineeming Beard ef Irustees, cempeseé of &+ L Butler
Ford Themas, ~avid +erkins, Jne W Ceeke and Thes keed
limdisen,

This Leard was duly swern in by ﬂégiltrato W ¥ Andersa,
ana preeeeded with the usual buisness,

The City tax rate was fixed for 1950, as fellews,
rFreperty Tax 58; per hundred, Spegial Tax fer Fire
equipment ete, at 20¢ per hundred,

W, A, Wiley was appointeA temperary City Clerk,

The Twen Marshall salary was fixed at $I15,00 per menth
and The Night Watehman salary, fixed at $85.00 per
menth, beth pesitiens being held by P A Cassady, the
lewn “arshall eleected by the veters,

A Committee consisting of‘§§£§§§uy d Ceek was appeints
te eenfer with Mr Ellis Fresten. with regard te lervi;
as City Judge,

ir Rex A Legan was elegted te the offiee of City Atty.
keeting was centinued to meet Tuesday night Jan I0th,

at which time the Advisery Cemmittee of the smiths
Greve “emetery was invited te meet with the oseard,.

W, A, Wiley City C1le«




S

Centinued meeting of Beard ef Trustees froem Jandrd,

Members eof Beard present, Chairman Sutler, ‘rustees,

Ceeke, Themas, Perkins and Madisen,

lembers of Cemetery Mdvisery Seard present,
Chairmen, felm, F, 8, EBwing, and Yne W Ceeke,
Trustees Cooke and Perkins, was aﬁpointed a committee
te cenfer with Mr Hdd Allem, in regard te renting a
space in the City hall te Mr Allenm,

Balance of the meeting was taken up in disemssiens,
and eperatien ef the Cemetery, and it was decided te
retain Mr Cleveland Kinelee as Caretaker, at his

prewent salary,

There being ne further buisness befere the Beard,
meeting wa& adjeurned te meet in a eall meetingen

Tuesday night January 24th,

W A Wiley, City Clerk




